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19/07/2019 

 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

Year 10 GCSE Maths Summer Study Programme 

 

We have put together a recommended GCSE Maths Summer Study Programme for your son, in order for 

him to fulfil his potential in his GCSE Maths exams which he will be taking next summer. As a department, 

we feel that is vitally important that students do some work over the holiday period so that they can 

start Year 11 strongly after such a long break away from their academic work. 

 

Your son will find a Summer Study Pack document in the Year 10 Area of Cloudbase. The document is 

called ‘NEW Year 10 Maths GCSE Summer Study Program’ in the GCSE Topic List App, and he will need 

to complete all the work that has been placed in the area titled ‘AQA GCSE Practice Papers’. We would 

like all current Year 10 students to work through the practice papers and bring in a file with their work to 

show their Maths teacher in the first week of the Autumn Term. 

 

We appreciate your support with this and wish you all an enjoyable summer break. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs L Woodbury 

KS 4 Assistant Subject Leader for Mathematics 
 


